
Public Input Enhances TVA’s  
Integrated Resource Planning

TVA’s Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) has the potential 
to impact every resident and business in the seven-state 
region it serves.

YES. It’s that important. 

The IRP will help shape the TVA region's future energy 
system, ensuring that people have affordable, reliable, 
resilient and increasingly cleaner energy for decades to 
come. TVA also will produce an Environmental Impact 
Statement (EIS) that evaluates the potential 
environmental impacts of options analyzed in the IRP.

But TVA can’t do it alone. It needs stakeholders’ robust 
and diverse opinions to broaden its lens and challenge its 
assumptions, which, in turn, will strengthen the planning 
process.

TVA has sought input into the IRP since the process 
started in May 2023, and TVA will continue to garner

feedback until the process is completed.

The agency has formed a diverse working group of 
stakeholders who meet regularly to provide guidance 
on the IRP. To engage the public, TVA has scheduled 
periodic webinars that offer IRP updates and will hold 
informational open houses and seek public comments 
when the draft IRP and draft EIS are released. An 
environmental justice focus is being applied to IRP 
engagements, with the objective to reach and gain 
valuable input from all communities. 

TVA also has an IRP website that provides the latest 
information.

With input from stakeholders, TVA is creating an IRP 
that will further TVA’s mission of making life better for 
everyone in the region.
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